
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Logan Place Market in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is the City of Renton, located at 1055 S. Grady Way Renton, WA  98057. 

 

This funding will be used by the City of Renton to rehabilitate an aging publicly-owned facility 

and transform it into a vibrant marketplace for residents and an incubator space for small 

businesses with a particular focus on minority-owned, women-owned, and historically 

disadvantaged businesses.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________ 

Adam Smith 

Member of Congress  


